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I applaud the decision to remove any symbol of hatred but abhor loss of our nation's heritage, 
right or wrong but...

If our citizens, politicians and, especially, the media think that they can stop killings where some 
crazy SOB uses a flag or any other symbol to justify his demented behavior, you (we) have your 
head(s) in the sand!  We must first cease to constantly televise and focus on the perpetrators of 
villainous crimes and focus on the victims!  SC has done a fairly good job of focusing on the 
victims.  I don't think that the TV networks have followed suit, however.  The Confederate flag 
will always be a reminder of the Civil War, an important part of our nation's history.  May we all 
be reminded of all our people who have given their lives for the right cause, even those who 
fought for what they believed to be the right cause.  Let us not glorify and advertise the actions 
of criminals and mentally upset who commit crimes to humanity!  All that does is to encourage 
some other Crazy to try to outdo the last Crazy!  Thank you.
Lynn S. Marshall


